
June 5, 2019 
Re: City of Regina - Proposed Industrial Rezoning Bylaw 

 

I would like to formally register my complete and utter opposition to such a ridiculous and frivolous 
bylaw as proposed by the City of Regina. 

This not only hurts small businesses like yours, which I have proudly been a part of for several years, but 
every one of our neighbours who use the affordability of Regina's industrial area to run successful 
businesses which cater to our cities health and wellbeing. 

Bylaws such as these will eventually have an impact on our provincial health budget as people struggle 
to find affordable and approachable community orientated activities which not only promote a healthy 
lifestyle, but provide warm reprise for all ages from the longer and colder winters we are experiencing. 

While I support the City councils right and responsibility to govern, the key word in that sentence is 
responsible, which is proposed bylaw is anything but.

Ashley O'Connell 

CP19-51


